
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 4, 2023 
 
Dear Families – Elementary Schools Connected to Bowmanville High School / 
Clarington Central Secondary School 
 ntary schools connected to Bowmanville High School and Clarington Central 
Secondary School. 
 
As part of our ongoing planning to find longer-term solutions, we 



Bowmanville High School (HS) Family of Schools and Clarington Central Secondary 
School (SS) Family of Schools 
 
Boundary adjustments between the elementary schools in these areas are being 
considered, with proposed boundary adjustments between the following schools: 

• Dr. Ross Tilley PS and Lydia Trull PS – with Lydia Trull PS receiving additional 
students,  

• Harold Longworth PS and Vincent Massey PS – with Harold Longworth receiving 
additional students.  

 
A Background Study, with further information on enrolment projections, and proposed 
boundary adjustments for the New Northglen Neighbourhood school and other area 
schools, are available on the dedicated Student Accommodation Planning web page for 


